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      June 2020 
 
Welcome ladies to the June 2020 edition of The Wattle. We are already half way through the year 
but what a year it has been so far!!!  
 
Wattle I be talking about in this edition? Well it’s the good news that Social & Competition bowls 
will be resuming on Thursday 2 July 2020. As mentioned in President Margaret’s recent letter, at 
this stage we don’t know what restrictions, if any, will be in place. WBNSW will notify us when the 
Government releases further information. 
 
Now whilst you may think nothing has been happening in our Ladies Club, the committee has been 
busy working away in the background trying to sort out dates to reschedule Club Championship 
events. The following are the rescheduled dates: 
 
Club Singles     August 4, 6, 11, 13 
Club Fours     August 18, 20, 25, 27 
Club Pairs     September 8, 10, 15, 17 
Club Triples     September 29, October 1, 6, 8 
 
 
Important date: Tuesday 28 July 2020 
We hope to hold a birthday lunch for those members with significant birthdays that occurred 
during the COVID-19 restrictions. More details to follow shortly. 
                                                                          

       
 



  
 
 

 
Just a gentle reminder that membership Fees are now due by 31 July 2020. Fees for 2020/21 will be 
$130.00 which is $10.00 less than last year. If you have not renewed your membership by 1 August 
2020 you unfortunately will become an unfinancial bowler & therefore ineligible to participate in 
bowling competitions or tournaments. 
Please make things easier for our treasurer Heather Rae by either paying directly into the Pennant 
Hills Bowling Club (BSB: 032-087, Account Number: 320838) making sure to identify your payment 
with your name or pay by cheque payable to Pennant Hills Women’s Bowling Club. You can post 
this to 52 Yarra Road Pennant Hills NSW 2120 or hand in at the Club. Alternatively if you wish to 
pay cash please pay directly to Treasurer Heather Rae or in her absence to a member of the 
Management Committee. 
Please DO NOT pay your membership directly over the bar. 
We will be accepting payments for the new jackets from July 2.  $85 each plus $5.50 if you 
want the sleeves changed.  These can also be paid for by direct debit. 
 

 
 
AGM/Quarterly Meeting is set down for 24 August 2020 with nominations opening on 7 July 2020. 
 

 



  
 
 
Presidents Day will now be held in conjunction with Presentation Day on 17 November 2020. 
 
Other club competitions/events may be held if time permits. 
 
 
Well that’s it from me this month. Thought you may appreciate this advertisement. 
 

 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 

 


